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Summer Term News 
Hello and welcome to loyr last newsletter of the 

 feast! 

By now our pupils are well and truly settled back into 
their school routines.  This week we have had Year 5 & 
6 children training on BMX Bikes with a professional 
BMX Rider. The children were amazing and all enjoyed 
their session! 

 

After school clubs  
Our after school clubs have been a hit this week and proved 
to be very popular indeed. In order to help the running of 
this, please ensure you are aware of which club you have 
booked your child onto and the time that club finishes.   

 

 
 
 
Bank Holidays.  
Just a reminder that we 
are closed this coming 
Monday 1st May due to 
the bank holiday. We 
will re-open Tuesday 
2nd May. 
 
Pupil Assessment 
Reports 
Your child’s teacher will 
be handing your child’s 
assessments out to you 
today. Please take 
some time to read this 
and look at their tests.  
 
Year 6 Residential – 
Ghyll Head 
If your child is going to 
Ghyll Head, please be 
aware the balance is 
now due. Please make 
payments via Parent 
Pay. 
 

 

 

 

 



 

Coronation Celebrations 

Friday 5th May we are inviting children to wear ‘Royal 
themed’ clothes rather than school uniform, this could 
be a Prince or princess themed outfits, or simply party 
wear.  

We will be celebrating the Kings Coronation on this day 
and as such we will be running ‘King’ themed activities 
throughout the school day.  

Year 6 SATs 

Year 6 SAT’s will start on May 9th and finish on May 
12th, please can you ensure your child is in school each 
day to ensure children do not miss any exams.  

Medic Tracker 

We are now using our new Medic Tracker app, rather 
than the handwritten first aid slips. This app now sends 
emails informing you of any treatment your child may 
have received whilst in school. 

Attendance 

3H have won this week’s attendance with an amazing 
97.9% and have chosen to enjoy a 20-minute Free Play 
session.  
Reception C have also won the attendance award and 
have chosen a gymnastics session. Well done to all! 

 

Target for 
the week 
 
‘I know how rules and laws 
protect me’ 

 

Word of the 
Week 
 
 
Nervous – KS1 
Tense – KS2 
 

French 
Phrase  

‘Joyeux Jour Férié – 

translates to ‘Enjoy your 

Bank Holiday!’ 

 

 

Head Teachers Note  

I’d like to invite you to our SEND parent focus group meetings. The meetings will be on: 
Tuesday 9th May at 2.30pm for Early Years and Key Stage One parents. 
Thursday 11th May at 2.30pm for Key Stage Two parents. 
At the meeting we will be sharing information about SEND, the school SEND procedures and how 
to 
refer to other professional services. There will also be the opportunity for you to ask questions. 
The information at the meetings will be the same so you will only need to attend one. 
Please follow the link below to confirm which meeting you will be attending 

https://forms.gle/g2BnRQ6vGisFnE5C6 



 
 

 

 


